Dodge County Board of Supervisors January 19, 2022 – 6:00 p.m. Administration Building - Juneau, Wisconsin

The January 19, 2022 meeting of the Dodge County Board of Supervisors was called to order by Chairman Russell Kottke at 6:03 p.m.

The Board rose to say the Pledge of Allegiance.

Roll call was taken by the County Clerk with all Supervisors being in attendance with the exception of Supervisors Benter, Boelk, Fink, Hilbert, Houchin, Kemmel, Priesgen, Schultz, and Yaroch who had previously asked to be excused, and Supervisors Berres, Bobholz, Caine and Greshay.

Chairman Kottke introduced Brett Remington, President of Blue Rock WI, who continued discussion on the five strategic priorities. Discussion on what areas the Board wanted to focus on and discussion on the priorities. It was decided the priorities are set and it is too late to add more priorities. However, more detail can be added to the priorities and goals as the plan develops. Mr. Remington reviewed some of the key goals. Mr. Remington polled those in attendance to determine which areas the Board favored, disfavored, or felt neutral on. Mr. Remington will work on the results of the poll and the priorities and will distribute homework to the Board via email.

The Board then discussed and brain-stormed visions and missions for the County. Mr. Remington asked the Board to continue thinking about the visions and missions and this will be discussed further at the next meeting. Values and defining values will also be discussed at the next meeting.

At 8:02 p.m., Supervisor Frohling made a motion to adjourn until Tuesday, February 1, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. Supervisor Schmidt seconded the motion. The motion carried by voice vote.

Strategic Priorities

- 1. Infrastructure
- 2. Water Quality
- 3. Business Support/Workforce Issues
- 4. Housing
- 5. Quality of Life